Good afternoon!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for registering for the TASC High School Annual Conference.  We are looking forward to an exciting event.  We already have over 4500 registered for the conference as of March 20, so it certainly will be well attended.  We will close registration when we pass 4900.
FAQ’s:  
Q:  May I just take my check to State?
A:  You may.  However, because of changes at the Convention Center, registration will be at the Sheraton in a small room.  If you need to pay onsite or purchase Six Flags tickets on site, be prepared to stand in line in limited space. We apologize for that.  If possible, please mail payment so that it arrives by April 5, 2019

Q:  Do I really need to submit names, or may I just get name badges printed onsite?
A:  For security reasons, every person at the conference must have a printed name badge.  Printing badges at the conference will be time consuming and will probably involve a wait.  Please submit names no later than April 1, 2019.

Q:  May I cancel one of my registrations?
A:  Per TASC Board policy, no cancellations are allowed after the Early Bird Deadline.  You may substitute someone.

Q:  I have questions about my hotel reservations?  Can you help?
A:  Contact the TASC Housing Bureau for those questions.

Q:  May I change shirt sizes?
A:  Shirt orders will be submitted Monday, March 25 at 8:00 am. We cannot change sizes after that.

Q:  May I order extra shirts and Six Flags tickets?
A:  We can take orders for additional shirts through Friday, March 22.  Prices are as follows:
S – L = $10	XL = $12	XXL = $14	XXXL and XXXXL = $16   See the form on the website.
Six Flags tickets may be purchased in advance for $48.   See the form on the website.

Q:  What time are meetings for flags, table talks, etc.?
A:  The Schedule at a Glance is posted on the website.  Those meeting times are listed.

Q:  May I get discounted tickets for a Rangers game or other nearby venues?
A:  Information regarding Rangers tickets, AT&T Stadium tours, etc. are listed on the website.

Q:  May I order meals from the Sheraton?
A:  A limited number of meals are available for dinner Sunday and lunch Monday.

Q:  Will we have a mobile app for the conference?
A:  Yes, information about downloading the app will be sent prior to the conference.  The app will have a gamification element, and prizes may be won through points earned by visiting exhibitors, campaign booths, and special sessions.
